
VSbulletin: Update to our Tel Aviv Flying Programme - 

12 Feb 24 

After careful consideration, we have taken the decision to extend our pause on 

flying to and from Tel Aviv up to and including 4 September 2024. 

 

The following flights have been cancelled: 

 

VS453 LHR-TLV up to and including 4 September 2024 

 

VS454 TLV-LHR up to and including 5 September 2024 

 

And our second daily summer service to Tel Aviv, the VS457 and VS458 is 

currently not scheduled to operate this year.  

 

We are offering customers travelling to, through or from Tel Aviv up to and 

including 4 September 2024, the flexibility to rebook their flight to a different date 

until 15 December 2024 or process a full refund. 

 

This will be updated in GDS's on Saturday 17 February 2024. We remain 

committed to our Israel services and look forward to resuming flights to Tel Aviv in 

September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


